



Burnaby South Secondary School and The BC Provincial School for the Deaf | September 4, 2025

Rebels Newsletter



Attention All Grads!
Grad Group Photo will
take place on Friday,
September 5th. Please
come to Rumble St. side
of the school, just behind
"A" wing at 11:00 am.



Please note, student photos will take place on Tuesday, September 9th.

Students will be called down to the South Gym by

Grade and by alpha starting in Period 1 at 8:45 am.

Students will be given a camera card with a QR code when arriving to the South Gym for their school photos. Students will need to hold on to the QR Code card to login/view their photos. Photos will be posted on the Artona website https://artona.com/ within 48 hours and the QR code will take them directly to their "page".



Please note, student photos will take place on Tuesday, September 18th.

Meet the Teacher Night and Gr 12 Parent Information Evening for Graduation will be held on Thursday, September 18th.



Drinking Water Stations Update

Our school now has designated drinking water stations. These stations are marked with green stickers and

will be regularly tested and maintained. If you have any questions, please contact the school office.





Please note, Friday, September 19th is Pro D Day. School will be closed.



Tuesday, September 8th – Grade Assemblies

Wednesday, September 9th – Student Photos

Thursday, September 18th – Meet the Teacher Night, Gr. 12 Parent Information Evening for Graduation

Friday, September 19th – Pro D Day – School Closed

Monday, September 22 – Friday, September 26th – International Week of the Deaf

Wednesday, September 24th – Terry Fox Run

Monday, September 29th – Orange Shirt Day

Tuesday, September 30th – National Day for Truth and Reconciliation – School Closed

"I find that the harder I work, the more luck I seem to have." Thomas Jefferson

P

Website: https://south.burnabyschools.c
a/

Contact:

604-296-6880



Email:

South.info@burnabyschools.ca